
State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
3911 Fish Hatchery Road 
Fitchburg WI 53711-5397 

May 16, 2022 

Inland Property Management 
c/o John Cresto 
Pine Tree 
814 Commerce Drive, Suite 300 
Oak Brook IL 60523 

Tony Evers, Governor 
Preston D. Cole, Secretary 

Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 

SUBJECT: Approval of Change Order #7, Pilgrim Cleaners, 
7475 Mineral Point Road, Madison 
BRRTS # 02-13-551995 

Dear Mr. Cresto: 

Y oui· proposed Change Order #7 is approved. You may proceed with the proposed work. The Department of 
Natural Resources (DNR) received the change order prepared by SCS Engineers and submitted on your behalf on 
May 13, 2022. 

The work was originally proposed in November 2015 and approved by DNR in June 2016. This change order 
requests additional D1y Cleaner Environmental Response funding to cover increased costs (between 2015 and 
2022) for soil vapor extraction system construction. The additional budget approved in this change order is 
$18,429.00. 

Please be aware that you are required to comply with all applicable statutes and administrative rules including the 
Wis. Admin. Code NR 700 series. 

This approval does not guarantee the reimbursement of costs under the Dry Cleaner Environmental Response 
Program (DERP). Reimbursement is contingent upon availability of funding and a final determination regarding 
the eligibility of costs at the time of claim review. 

If you have any questions regarding the content of this letter, please contact me at 608-219-2181 or 
cynthia.koepke@wisconsin.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Cynthia L. Koepke, P.G. 
Remediation & Redevelopment Hydrogeologist 
South Central Region 

Copies by email: S. Chancellor, DERP Fund Manager - Fitchburg 
R. Langdon - SCS Engineers 
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